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Hindhayes Infant 
School Attendance                        
Whole School 93.7% 

Chestnut was the class 
with the highest         
attendance with 
96.5%  

 

Food Menu for 3rd 
Jan - Week 3 

 

Diary Dates: 

 

After Christmas 
holidays 
 

4/0122 - INSET day 

5/01/22 - 1st day of term  
 

12/01/22 - Flu Vaccines 

 

Hindhayes Infant school  

At School This Christmas Week  
Well this week has had everything! Christmas songs, Christmas plays, a visit from 

Father Christmas and finally our Christmas fayre. We hope that if you are                       

celebrating Christmas this year we have left you with some lovely memories. I know 

that a couple of families have said that they were moved to tears on Tuesday when 

they were able to watch their children take part on the Christmas play. Thank you 

once again to the whole team who have helped to make the events of Christmas 

week such as success. We thought it would be lovely to share some pictures from 

this week with you.  

I hope that you are all able to enjoy the next two weeks and that the time spent with 

your families is very special. Let’s all hope for a better 2022 and that we are here to 

welcome you in person on January 5th.  



Messages from the Hindhayes Staff  

Lets Celebrate 
We would like to say a massive well done to all of the children for their hard 
work over the last week. They have worked extremely hard over the last few 

months so well done everybody! 

 December Christmas Holiday period – FSM food vouchers 
 
Dear FSM Families - You should have now received your Holiday Food vouchers. If you 
have any problems, please contact Mike on Msales@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
 
 
Updated Key Worker information - Please email 
 
To ensure that our lists are up to date. Please email Hindhayes@educ.somerset.gov.uk 
with your details if you are a key worker at this time and if in the event of any further 
tightening of the COVID restrictions you would require your child to continue to need 
them to be in school. We will hold this information in our just in case pockets! 
 
 

Designated COVID-19 Lines 

 

We hope that you all stay safe and enjoy your Christmas period. We would like to       
remind you all that we have a designated COVID-19 Update telephone line (01458 
44935) and also an email address (covid19-updates.329@educ.somerset.gov.uk) where we 
kindly ask that you send all COVID-19 test results and updates to us. 
 
School Emails 
 

We will be viewing general emails to Hindhayes@educ.somerset.gov.uk periodically over 
the Christmas Holidays to allow staff to have a break. Please bear with us, as we also enjoy our 
time with families, however we will get back to you as soon as possible. Thank you. 
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